
Greetings!

Is it too late to say Happy New Year?  I hope not, as it is a wonderful greeting full of
optimism and friendship - feelings we embrace here at EAL!   

Here is what your commitment to EAL is helping to support in 2019:

Spring Conversation groups are rolling out, with more than 300 learners
enrolled in 24 groups across our service area
CAL's 15-week Career Groups have just begun, with 11 local learners enrolled,
working to gain skills to advance their career opportunities
Beginner English will resume in early February in Waltham and Medford,
through our partnerships with Brandeis and Tufts Universities
Also in February a new Tutor Training Series will begin; these volunteers will
be ready to meet their learners in March 

You are helping local English language learners build skills, and through your
support, helping to build stronger communities.  

Because of you, hundreds of local immigrants are looking forward to a great new
year!   

Thank for your making such an important difference through your support of
English At Large.  

Best regards, 
Maureen 
ed@englishatlarge.org 

Maureen Willis, Executive Director 

Do you like us?  Help us build a welcoming
community for our learners! 

Help us share news of our programs and
the great success of our learners

Like us on Facebook!

Follow us on Twitter!

Follow us on LinkedIn!

http://www.englishatlarge.org
https://www.facebook.com/EnglishAtLarge/
http://www.twitter.com/englishatlarge
https://www.linkedin.com/company/english-at-large/?viewAsMember=true
https://www.biddingforgood.com/englishatlarge/auction2019
https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/iKqG6zIn8AkXyeNM-zsTbg


Welcome Natalya!

Introducing our new Programs &
Database Manager, Natalya
Tausanovitch.  Natalya officially joined
the staff January 1, but was already a
member of the team as a volunteer tutor
for the past year.  We are thrilled to have
her working with us! 

 
Meet Natalya

Volunteers Need 
for the Career Access Lab Resume Review Event 

Thursday, February 28th
Interested?  

Email Na'tisha at americorps@englishatlarge.org

EAL Annual Online Auction
February 22 to March 4

2019

Our committee is putting together
a fabulous assortment of items,
unique gifts and experiences for
you to bid on! Bookmark this page
and save the date!

Thank you for your Generous Support
of our Fall Campaign

http://www.englishatlarge.org/staff/
mailto:americorps@englishatlarge.org
https://www.biddingforgood.com/englishatlarge/auction2019


To date, we have raised almost $2,000 towards the EAL Board challenge

Overall, individual donations have increased 20% over last year

It is not too late to make your gift!  
All new and increased donations received by January 31, 2019 

will be matched dollar for dollar by our board! 

Donate Now to Double Your Impact!

English At Large | 781-395-2374 | www.englishatlarge.org

https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/iKqG6zIn8AkXyeNM-zsTbg
http://ui.constantcontact.com/sa/fwtf.jsp?m=1104658966966&a=1131991158247&ea=
https://www.facebook.com/EnglishAtLarge/
https://twitter.com/EnglishAtLarge
https://www.linkedin.com/company/5248840/

